
From: Celina Nelson <cmnelson@nycourts.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, December 30, 2021 1:27 PM 
To: elena@judgewatch.org 
Subject: Matter of Letitia A. James, Esq.-Docket No. 2021.0843 
Attachments: 2021.0843 D1PM.pdf 
 

Dear Ms. Sassower: 

 

Please note that we are sending the attached letter via email only. You will not 

receive a hard copy in the mail.  

Please further note that the Committee will not respond from the above-sender’s 

email address.   

Any inquiries regarding this matter should be sent to:   

AD1-AGC@nycourts.gov   

  

Thank you.  
 
 
Celina M. Nelson 
Administrative Assistant 
Attorney Grievance Committee  
Supreme Court, Appellate Division 
First Judicial Department 
180 Maiden Lane, 17th Floor 
New York, NY 10038 
212-401-0800 
 
PLEASE NOTE:  Pursuant to Judiciary Law Section 90(10), the information contained in this e-mail is 
PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL and is intended only for the use of the addressee(s) above and others who 
have been specifically authorized to receive such.  If the recipient is not the intended recipient, you are 
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly 
prohibited by law.  If you have received this communication in error, or if any problems occur with this 
e-mail, please notify us immediately by telephone at (212) 401-0800.  Thank you. 
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